

WFPLIC 24MPR'140410:26

March 20, 2014

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland,

I am submitting two revised tariffs: NHPUC No. 1, which replaces the former White Rock Water Company tariff with the tariff for Abenaki Water Company; and NHPUC No. 2, which replaces the former Lakeland Management Company tariff with the tariff for Abenaki Water Company. They remain virtually the same; the only changes are to the names, the additional docket number reference, and the original page designations. We determined that it would be most reasonable to keep the tariffs separate until our next rate application, at which time we would modify and merge them into one tariff. NHPUC No. 1, which applies to the former White Rock Water Company, says "Bow, NH" on each page and NHPUC No. 2, which applies to the former Lakeland Management Company, says "Belmont, NH" on each page. This acquisition was authorized by NHPUC Order No. 25,621 in Docket No. DW 13-236, dated January 14, 2014.

Thank you, Carson

Deborah Carson, Treasurer

d cars on @newengland service company. com

(860) 747-1665